EnvisioNano

An image contest hosted by the National Nanotechnology Initiative (NNI)

Submit your images!

Help us demonstrate how beautiful the
nanoscale can be and explain how the
research behind your picture may lead to
nanotechnologies that benefit society. The
goal is to envision where your research is
headed and explain how “seeing” at the
nanoscale is important to reaching that
vision. This contest is for students
conducting nanotechnology research in the
United States and U.S. territories.

Prize:

The winning submissions will be spotlighted
on the NNI website for one month.
Additionally, the winning images may
appear in official documents and
publications for the NNI such as the budget
supplement or strategic plan. The National
Nanotechnology Coordination Office may
also arrange for viewing of the winning
images at symposia and technical
conferences, such as the TechConnect
World Innovation Conference & Expo, June
14 -17, 2015.

SUBMISSIONS

accepted from January 20, 2015
through March 31, 2015.

PUBLIC VOTING
begins April 7, 2015.

For details visit: http://www.nano.gov

/envisionano

Questions? Email us

U.S. National Nanotechnology Initiative
Brought to you by the National Nanotechnology Initiative ¢ www.nano.gov
If you do not wish to receive updates about this event, please email envisionano@nnco.nano.gov
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